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Good morning, SITREP:

As most of you know the North East Marina
is enjoyed each year by many locals. There
has been concern about it closing for safety
and financial reasons. Yesterday while in
Harrisburg at a meeting in my office and in
our Committee meeting. | discussed it in
detail with the Fish and Boat Commission. In
the meeting and following up with an email, |
was informed. After an on-site scoping
meeting by many departments involved in
the issue. It was determined lake water levels
have risen to a point of modified dredging

~ allowing for boat activity in the Marina this

~ season. The dredging will concentrate where
sediment accumulates. The dredging

~ material will need to remain on site for
testing according to the DEP. The PFBC is

~ working with the DEP and these stipulations.
| think a shout out is in order for these ,
departments, our local elected officials and
all of the concerned boaters that came to
our local meetings to fight to keep it open.
Team work! S %
For now we have a Marina. Going forward we
will need to secure funding and a way to
keep it for years to come. WELL DONE to all
involved caring enough to fight for it ! We
Are America.




